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International    Regina Murcia 
Community   Maree Vinocuroff 
Youth   Keith Chamberlain 
Vocational  Peter Batten 
Foundation  Peter Batten 
Marketing & Kevin Harrison 
Membership:  Simon Pearson 
Sergeant  Graham Smith 
Governance  Hans Wehmoller 
Newsletter  Ian Button 
 

Please click on any of the people above 
to send them an email. 

They’d love to hear from you. 
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    INDUCTIONS    
  Ray Smith    1 July 1973 

Peter Washington   16 July 1996 
Lynn Harrison    27 July 1998 
Grant Gittus    1 July 2007 
Olaf Zalmstra    1 July 2008 

   

    BIRTHDAYS  
Kerry Zalmstra   14th July 
  

ANNIVERSARIES 
 Understandably, no-one wants to be married in July. 
  

 

 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE 
ABOVE SELF”  
 

The object of Rotary 
is to encourage and 
foster the ideal of 
service as a basis of 
worthy enterprise 
and, in particular, to 
encourage and 
foster: 
 
FIRST: The 
development of 
acquaintance as an 
opportunity for 
service. 
 
SECOND: High 
ethical standards in 
business and 
professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all 
useful occupations, 
and the dignifying of 
each Rotarian’s 
occupation as an 
opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The 
application of the 
ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business 
and community life. 
 
FOURTH: The  
advancement of 
international 
understanding, 
goodwill and peace 
through a world 
fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

 
 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9815 
Charter granted 12/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183  

P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 
Normally, our Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL Thames Promenade. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 

6.15pm for 6.45pm start however some meetings are occasionally held online. 
Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Accounts: 1424 861 33 (Admin.) 1497 181 24 (Fundraising) 
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Guests, family, and friends are very welcome to come to our meetings.   
 

PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225       

Meetings are held at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated.  
 

 

 

 

Art Show Beneficiaries Night 
 

It was our pleasure to invite our major sponsor of the recent Chelsea Art Show, and the beneficiaries of the 
Art Show to our meeting so we could present them with the funds we raised from the Art Show. It was our 
pleasure to make presentations to the Edithvale CFA, and the Chelsea and District Historical Society.  
 
Our major sponsor Ray White Chelsea Real Estate also presented a cheque to Pantry 5000, which will help 
feed many needy families in our local area. 
 

 

 

We look forward to working with these groups, and many more in the future and we will do our best to 

ensure that the funds that we raise will in turn help many others in our community. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

James and Shane from Ray White present a cheque to Ken Gooding of Pantry 5000 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Past President Simon presents a cheque to Emily and Luke of Edithvale CFA 

Past President Maree presents a cheque to Dianne from the Historical Society 


